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Great News for St George’s Children! 

Our school governors and PTA are simply amazing! Over £6000 has been raised for musical 

instruments. Mrs Thompson will be purchasing them in the coming weeks. Many thanks to all the 

businesses and individual donations involved.  

 

We have secured extra funding for the school library, which includes new furniture and a thousand 

pounds worth of books! We absolutely love reading here at St Georges so the children are delighted!  

Brilliant Response 

A wonderful response so far for parental consultations next week !  You’ve got a choice of either 

coming in to school or a phone consultation. Please have a look on Class Dojo and reply if you haven’t 

already.  

The Big St George’s Survey 

We need your views and suggestions to make this great school even better! Please go to the link below 

and fill out the online questions. It won’t take long and it is your chance to give your views on a range 

of topics and volunteer to help our school!  

Prize Draw- WIN £100 Voucher!! 

If you have completed the survey AND attended either a face to face or phone parental appointment 

next week, you will be entered into a Prize Draw for supermarket vouchers to the value of £100. This 

will take place, live, on Facebook on Friday 12th November at 12pm. See the link below. 

https://s.surveyplanet.com/lnzqq8w5 

Attendance Wheel of Fortune! 

Winners of the Attendance Wheel of Fortune this week are Year 2 and Year 6. Well done to both. 

We will be spinning that wheel in our Celebration Praise and Worship this afternoon. Please help us to 

help your child learn and make sure they make it to school! 

Compassion and Remembrance 

The children are doing some absolutely amazing work in advance of our Remembrance Service on the 

11th. School will be going to church and we are also creating a visual ‘Garden of Remembrance’ in the 

corridor going to the Sports Hall. There will be videos and pictures of all the work shared for all 

parentsto see. Poppies are also on sale at the school office and Year 6 will have them in the 

playground for parents to donate to the Royal British Legion. Lest we Forget. 
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